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I absolutely oppose this measure and view this as a step back in our voting system. 

Mail in voting has made voting accessible to voters who previously were unable to 

vote due to our responsibilities and jobs. Not many people in this day and age can 

spend a whole day waiting in line to go vote and by making this the only option, you 

are basically limiting voters and suppressing them and their opinions. For example, 

healthcare workers have long work schedules and always have to be on call. Do you 

expect hospitals and clinics to all shut down so people can go vote for the day? 

Absolutely not, that would be ridiculous. I can provide a long list of additional reasons 

why I oppose this measure but ultimately the main point I want to make is that by 

imposing this measure, you are suppressing voters and their voices. Everyone who 

can legally vote should be able to vote and not be limited due to measures like this. I 

oppose this measure.   


